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Christoff Greyling <cgreyling@vodamaih co.za>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 3:09 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
CFTC Retail Forex Leverage Proposal

To whom it may concern

Me myself do not care to much about your proposed rule changes as I am
neither a USA citizen nor do I reside in the USA.

However, I am a full-time FX trader who used to have a number of FX
trading accounts with US based FX brokers (mnong others I had accounts
with TradeStation, Oanda, and FXCM.

But ever since the senseless ( i call it as such as I cannot see who
will benefit from all the rule changes to FX trading; It has only
penalized myself so far) rule changes have come into affect on regulated
US based FX brokers I have moved all my accounts out of the US.

Regards,

C R Greyling


